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           June 22, 2017 
 
 
 
 
From:  Jim Sinclair, SO-PE, D10 
 
To:      Butch Willette FC 
            Howard Sprow VFC 
            Barry Rice SO-MT 
 
 
Subject: June Public Education Report 
 
Flotilla 10-01 has successfully graduated 126 students as of this date, with 7 more classes 
scheduled for the remainder of this year.  I am projecting approximately 160 students by the 
end of our 2017 program. 
 
I reached out to the other flotillas in the division requesting number of classes and students 
per class for my progress report, but I have not heard back from anyone yet.  If I receive any 
numbers, I will forward them to you before your meeting.  
 
Unfortunately, I will be unable to attend our meeting this Saturday.  I have an ABS class at 
Creekside Marina. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jim Sinclair 
FSO-PE Flotilla 10-01 
SO-PE D 10 
ADSO-PE-NC 

 


